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4-H Program Manager: Sara Poggi-Decker * WAJ Teacher: Debbie Valerio  

Chaperones: 3 * Students:  10 

This was our last meeting of the school year. 

The original plan was to do a service project 

in the Siuslaw Model Forest. Unfortunately 

due to poor air quality resulting from the 

wildfires in Canada we had to change plans 

and meet inside the CCE building. As a final 

project the students built and painted 

wooden bird houses. We also finished up 

with a short discussion and game about 

wildfires and prescribed fires. It wasn’t what 

we had originally planned for but we had a 

great last meeting and thank you for the 

support provided this year! 
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